OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
MANILA
MEMORANDUM
FOR : ROGER G. MERCADO
Acting Secretary

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWA!

———— . - — PR c-ﬁéﬁﬁ
_ Reference A
Republic of the Philippines ‘ V057

Number: 24l

Project1D: * PO0B04133LZ

This refers to the Memorandum dated February 24, 2022 of DPWH Region V Director VIRGILIO
C. EDUARTE, CESO 1V, endorsing the request of District Engineer Warren B. Azotea, Albay
2nd District Engineering Office, for the approval of Modification of the project under the FY 2022

General Appropriations Act (GAA), to wit:

As per GAA/Original ] As Modified
Project Description
UACS No. 310111100431000
Project ID: P00604133LZ
0O01: Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road OO01: Ensure Safe and Reliable National Road
System System
Asset Preservation - Construction/ Upgrading/ Asset Preservation - Construction/ Upgrading/
Rehabilitation of Drainage along National Roads - | Rehabilitation of Drainage along National Roads
Secondary Roads - Secondary Roads

Legazpi City-Punta de Jesus Rd - K0532 + 000 - Legazpi City-Punta de Jesus Rd - K0532 + 000 -
K0532 + 700, KO536 + 800 - KO537 + 607 K0532 + 700, K0536 + 800 - KO537 + 607,

K0566 + 050 - KO566 + 280

reconstructed.

pedestrians.

Physical Physical .
Target Unit Cost Allocation (P) Target Unit Cost Estimated Cost
CwW1i- Cw1 -
Construction Construction
of Drainage of Drainage
Structure 7&%;5;;2? P 49,000,000.00 | Structure 7 Eﬁgoﬁg P 49,000,000.00
along Road — along Road ~
3014 Lineal ” 1,699 Lineal
Meter Meter
EAO - £ 1,000,000.00 EAO - # 1,000,000.00
Total: | P 50,000,000.00 Total: | P 50,000,000.00
Justification:

o Decrease and adjustment of station limits prioritizing important road portions that need to be

¢ The design of drainage structures includes the construction of concrete lined canal and
installation of box culvert (2 barrels 3.0 m x 2.10 m x 12.0 m)) to drain surface water away
from the roadway especially during heavy rains to keep the road safe for motorists and

¢ Upgrade of a deteriorated box cuivert situated below a road section also in need of road
reconstruction along a national highway to prevent any further incidents.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order.
Hence, the said request is hereby recommended for Secretary’s consideration and approval.

ROBERTOMNARDO, CESO I
Undersecretary for Operations

Regions I, IIIIIIV-A, V and CAR



